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FORTY-SIXTH  SESSION

St. John’s, ANTIGUA & BARBUDA, 7-8 DECEMBER 2006

THE COORDINATING DIRECTOR’S REPORT - 2006
ON CMO HEADQUARTERS UNIT ACTIVITIES

THE  AUDITOR  GENERAL’S  REPORT

(Submitted by the Coordinating Director)

1.
The accounts of the CMO are normally audited between July and August every year by the Trinidad and Tobago Auditor General’s Department.  Periodic difficulties over the last few years, such as the physical facilities at the old CMO Headquarters building, have caused some breaks in the routine audit.  The Council will recall that, at its 45th session in 2005, it has been expected to receive audited statements for 2003 and 2004.  During the course of that audit, one of the (senior) Auditors working on the CMO accounts passed away, thereby negatively impacting on the work being carried out.  The 45th session of the Council was therefore presented with an audit certificate for 2003 and an un-audited statement of accounts for 2004.
2.
During 2005, the Auditor General’s Division was able to bring the situation back to normal by completing the audits for 2004 and 2005. 
3.
The attached documents represent the audited statement of accounts for the consideration of the Council for 2004 and 2005 issued by the Auditor General.  
Action Proposed to Council

4.
Council is invited to review the audited statements of accounts for 2004 and 2005.

_______

CMO Audited Statement of Accounts for 2004 and 2005

Issued by the Auditor General
This document will only be available in hard copy.
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